
At its meeting on November 13, 2017, the
Board of Health voted 3:0:0 to amend
Rules and Regulations Concerning
Minimum Sanitation Standards for Food
Establishments effective November 17,
2017 and Rules and Regulations
Restricting the Sale of Tobacco Products
effective December 1, 2017. Copies of the
regulations are available by contacting
the Health Dept at 781-246-6375 or the
website www.wakefield.ma.us.
Laurel Gourville
Chair
Board of Health 11/17/2017 WDI
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